
                                                                .      

 
23 July 2018  

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 
RE: Maritime Conference Bahamas 2018 

 
 LJM Maritime Academy and its partners are excited to announce their second annual international 
conference, Maritime Conference Bahamas 2018, which will bring together stakeholders from the maritime 
industry - Flag State administrations, maritime education and training providers, Port Operators, Maritime 
Employers, Suppliers, Academicians from universities, Maritime Lawyers & adjudicators and other entities 
wishing to explore local, regional and international maritime issues. The students pursuing maritime studies 
or intending to take up careers in the maritime industry will also form one of the focus group.  
 
The Conference will be hosted in Nassau, The Bahamas, between 17th and 19th October 2018.  Participants 

will discuss and deliberate on a host of trending topics that cover Disruptive Innovations, Human Capital, 

Marine Pollution, Cyber-security, among others. We believe that this platform will provide an excellent 

opportunity to network, exchange ideas and collaborate on building resilient communities with a vision 

towards the year 2030. We anticipate that with such a varied selection, we will attract approximately 200 

local and international attendees who will use the conference to engage on the latest industry practices and 

regulations, interact on areas of mutual interest, network and forge linkages, and of course, view the latest 

innovation and equipment in the industry.  

We looking forward to welcoming you. Please check the conference website for further details, but should 

you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 
Willamae Johnson (Ms.) 

Conference Coordinator 

wmj@ljmma.edu.bs 

12423975300 
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